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Dear Parents/carers, 

Book Swap Trolley Time again! 

Does your child have a pile of paperback books sitting in their room that they have 
already read? Do you wish they had the opportunity to exchange them instead of buying 
new each time?  

Then our new Book Swap Trolley is for you! The idea of the Book Swap Trolley is to 
enable all children to take books home which interest them and to donate any unwanted 
or finished books directly to the trolley for others to enjoy.  

How it works: 
 From tomorrow 

• your child can bring in a ‘gently-used’ book that they wish to swap for 
another book, their teacher will give them a book token to use in school. 

• They may bring in up to 3 books in order to obtain 3 tokens 
 

On Wednesday this week: 

• At lunchtime the book swap trolleys will appear in KS1 and KS2 playgrounds 
(For example, if a child swaps 3 pictures books they must leave with 3 picture 
books. This ensures that swaps are carried out fairly.) 

• The Book Swap Trolley will be available to each year group during the week 
and a timetable will be on display for the children in the lunch hall. 

 
Books will only be accepted if: 

• Books must be paperback and appropriate for KS1 or KS2 Trolleys 

• Books must be in ‘gently used’ condition (no tears, missing pages, 
doodles/scribbles, cover on) 

• Books with colouring or writing in them will not be accepted 

• Colouring books/activity books and puzzle books will not be accepted 

• Books from children’s meals (McDonalds etc) will not be accepted 
Please note that the selection of books available will be purely based on donations. 
 

Thank you for all your continued support, 

Mrs Picciola  
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